
Rev. Fearnley Visit  We welcomed Alastair to school on Wednesday during which he 
told the children the story of Naaman - an important and powerful leader who turned 
out to to be not quite so important as he thought!


Wintry Weather  It was nice to see some of our 
children enjoying the snow last weekend - please 
continue to make sure that the children come to 
school suitably clad in named clothing.  Thank 
you.  


Chess Club  Chess Club will start again on 
Monday 2nd December for Year 2 and 3. Please 
encourage your children to enrol if they would 
like to take part - we can have 8 players.  


And finally…don’t forget it’s our Sharing 
Assembly on Wednesday 11th December at 3pm.  
This is an opportunity for the children to showcase 
what they have learnt this term and I hope you can 
come along and join us.
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11 Dec - 
Sharing 
assembly at 
2.45pm


16 Dec - 
Christmas lunch


17 Dec - 
Nativity at the 
memorial Hall at 
6pm


19 Dec - 
Pantomime Visit


19 Dec - pre-
school nativity 
at Darley at 
9.30am


20 Dec - Break 
up


6 Jan - Training 
Day


7 Jan - Children 

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘War and Remembrance’


